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NEWS from 

U.S. Senator 
Bob Dole 
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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE CONTACT: JANET ANDERSON 
TUESDAY, JANUARY 22, 1974 

BIDS TO BE TAKEN FOR NEW CONSTRUCTION AT EISENHOWER LIBRARY 

WASHINGTON, D.C.--Senators Bob Dole and James Pearson today announced that 

the General Services Administration wl II be Issuing Invitation notices for construction 

of a new visitor's center and a new mechanical equipment building at the Dwight D. 

Eisenhower Library In Abilene. 

Specifications and drawings wll I be available on February 4 from the Con-

structlon Management Division of GSA, 1500 E. Bannister, Kansas City, Mo. 

Bids wl II be opened on March 5, 1974. The estimated cost range Is $500,000 to $1,000,000. 
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